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Dear Parents:


      As we head into the Holiday break, I want to share a few thoughts and provide an 
opportunity for parents to share your thoughts on the current and future educational 
experiences.  This time of year is traditionally a time to spend with family and friends in a joyous 
and happy manner, but certainly has been tempered by the pandemic.  The Stratton School 
family wishes you all a happy holiday season and Happy New Year, with the hope you all can 
take time to safely relax with your families and friends.


     In an effort for parents to provide input on current and future practices involving your 
children’s education, I will be hosting two meetings when we return after the New Year:


- Tuesday, January 4, 2022, will be for Pre-K-Gr. 4 parents

- Wednesday, January 5, 2022, will be for Gr. 5-8 parents


     This “hour with the principal”, starting at 4:30 PM, will not have a specific agenda but will 
provide time for an overview of the current educational environment and also to solicit input 
for future planning. 


     Now more than ever, we need to be sharing our vision of what we need and want for our 
children’s education.  Certainly, Covid  has distracted us from our long-term planning as we have 
worked to keep our community safe.  It is now time to focus back on the bigger picture.  If there 
are specific things you would like information on, please contact me before these meetings.


     We all have a lot to be proud of here at Stratton School.   Too often, we hear of negative news 
and don’t take the time to celebrate all the good things.  Please join me for a celebration and a 
planning session.  Hope to see you there!


Sincerely,


Barry O. London

Superintendent & Principal

Come Grow with us! 


